
 STAGING NOTICE
Project staging area in public right of way as soon as July 9

July, 2018

PROJECT STAGING AREA 
As part of construction, our crews 
will stage materials, equipment, and 
tools in the project area, so they can 
efficiently build the new sidewalk. 
The staging area will be located in 
the public right of way near your 
home and we want you to be aware 
of what to expect. 

The staging area will be on the east 
side of 30th Ave NE, south of 140th 
and crews will cone the area and 
place “No Parking” signs. This 
staging won’t impact access to your 
home or driveway.

PROJECT MAP

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING 
CONSTRUCTION

• Construction materials,
equipment, and tools in the
public right of way on the east
side of 30th, south of 140th

• Access to businesses and
homes will be maintained at all
times

• Construction activity on 30th
from
130th-137th, see attached flyer
for more information Thank you for your patience 

during construction!

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Chris Themelis, Community Outreach Lead 
PedestrianImprovements5@seattle.gov
206-727-3575 | www.seattle.gov/transportation/
Sidewalks_30thNE.htm
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